
 

March 30, 2023 
 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member Quigley: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Grand Ronde Resident and Recreation Center in fiscal 
year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Confederated Tribes of 
Grand Ronde located at 915 Grand Ronde Road, Grand Ronde, OR 97347. 
 
The funding would be used for designing and constructing a community center. The 
project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the facility will provide 
community services, a gathering place, and support the health of the members of the 
Grand Ronde tribe.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 
by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Andrea Salinas 
Member of Congress 


